
THE GEARS

    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: May 5, 2011
 Present: Rich A, MJ, Pres Chris. Tim, Rosemary, Lou, Rev Barbara, John M, Carol, Lesster, Judy.

 

Guests: Walter Sawyer from the Everett Credit Union.  This was Walter’s third meeting so he is now proposed for membership

Joe Deveau, Administrator from the Everett Nursing & Rehab, prospective member

 

The club was delighted to welcome Rich Adam’s back as he finishes his recovery.  He looks great. 

 

Judy provided us with an update on Steve Fichera.  His doctors are slowly weaning him off his sedatives 

so they can begin to assess the damage to his brain.  More to follow.  He is in our prayers. 

 

John paid a happy dollar, his daughter is home from college for the summer

 

MJ paid a happy ten, he was promoted to Vice President at Metro Credit Union.  Congrats Michael!

 

Chris paid a happy dollar, he received the prestigious Star of Life Award in Wash DC this past week for his EMS work

 

Business: 

 

Bowl A Thon is Thursday May 19th 6pm Town Line in Malden. Contact Michael mjordan@metrocu.org 

 

Scholarship Luncheon is scheduled for June 2nd
 

Joint Anniversary meeting with the Malden and Stoneham Rotary is scheduled for June 9th
